
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF

PENNSBURY VILLAGE
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY

OF PROPOSED 2024
BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that the
proposed  budget  of  the
Borough of Pennsbury Village,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania  for  fiscal  year
2024  is  available  for  public
inspection  on  Tuesdays  and
Thursdays, 10:00 A.M. to 5:00
P.M. in the Borough Office at
1043  Pennsbury  Blvd.,
Pittsburgh, PA 15105 and also
at  the  Borough  website:
https://pennsburyvillagebor
o.com/.  Written  and/or  oral
comments  on  the  Proposed
budget  will  be  received  by
Council  at  a  Public  Budget
Hearing to be held on Tuesday,
December  12,  2024  at  6:15
P.M. in the Pennsbury Village
Community Room located at
1043  Pennsbury  Blvd.,
Pittsburgh, PA 15105. Council
will then consider adoption of
the  2024  Budget  on
December  12,  2023  at  its
Regular Meeting held at 6:30
P.M. in the Pennsbury Village
Community Room.

Bob Wable, Manager
Borough of Pennsbury

Village


